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CHUCK <cab2942@charter.net> Thu, Nov 14, 2013 at 11:29 AM
To: contact@knoxmpc.org

I, as well as most of my neighbors in Lovell Hills, am strongly opposed to the John Huber Westland Cove development.

The roads are totally inadequate for 328 apartments that are planned.  The establishment of a marina in the cove is an
insane idea and access to it will be a huge problem.

 

What would 178 boat storage” sheds” contribute to the appearance of the area? 

 

Fox Rd. is a very dangerous road as it is and will only become more so with the additional traffic.  Most of those residents
would take Fox Rd to Canton Hollow Rd. to go to Turkey Creek for shopping.  How many horrible accidents can we
tolerate on those roads?

 

Currently we have too many non-resident vehicles passing through Lovell Hills to go to Kingston Pike.  That would probably
worsen.

 

I respectfully request that this project not be approved.

 

Regards,

Chuck Bailey

Sarah Powell <sarah.powell@knoxmpc.org> Thu, Nov 14, 2013 at 11:30 AM
To: "Mahan, Betty Jo" <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>
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